
AP EXAM

INFORMATION

Please note that students are
expected to take the exams digitally
from home, other than for AP
Spanish and AP Latin (only offered
paper/pencil).  
Any student that needs to take the
paper/pencil test for an exam other
than the World Languages exams
will need to apply by:                 
 Wednesday, March 24.  
Reasons for taking the paper/pencil
test should be lack of reliable
technology access or lack of a
suitable testing environment.
To apply for a paper/pencil exam
and to view the paper/pencil
schedule, go to this link:
http://bit.ly/PaperPencil 
Questions should be directed to Mr.
Greene at egreene@wcpss.net 

Based on the options provided by the College
Board and the guidelines provided by WCPSS, 

 below is the AP exam schedule for this spring.  
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